NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Trustees of the Chabot-Las Positas Community
College District, Dublin California, through the Office of Purchasing is hereby inviting sealed
bids for CUP Boiler replacement at Las Positas College to be delivered to Purchasing Manager,
Marie Hampton, Purchasing Department, 7600 Dublin Blvd., 3rd Floor, Dublin, California 94568
due Tuesday February 18, 2025 at 2:00 p.m. at which time and place said bids will be
examined. Faxed or emailed bids will not be accepted.

Invitation for Bid Documents will be available on the Chabot-Las Positas Community College
Business Services/Purchasing website at: Bidding Opportunities (clpccd.org) (Adobe Reader is
required for downloading document).

Inquiries regarding this IFB should be directed to Office of Purchasing, Purchasing Manager,
Marie Hampton mhampton@clpccd.org and in the subject line reference IFB No. 24/25-06 CUP
Boiler Replacement for Las Positas College on all email inquiries.

The Board of Trustees reserves the right to reject any and all bids and any and all items of such
bids. This bid shall also be subject to any and all applicable laws, regulations and standards.


http://districtazure.clpccd.org/business/open.php

